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29 February 2024 

Following receipt of the Commissioning Letter from UUK, the following approach will now be 
implemented to recruit and select providers for the above review.  
 
1 UUK will write to all members on 28 February to encourage their participation in the 
review. UUK will also provide text to other stakeholders (for example, mission groups). 
Providers will be asked to contact UUK by Thursday 7 March if they do not offer 
programmes that would fall into the scope of the review.  
 
2 UUK will notify QAA of the providers that have confirmed they cannot participate in the 
process as they do not offer programmes in scope.   
 
3 QAA will contact providers that are considered to be eligible to determine whether they 
wish to participate, what provision they offer (for example, just international foundation years, 
a mix of international year one and foundation years, etc), and to collect other necessary 
information. 

 
4 QAA will develop a sampling approach. It will apply this approach to the eligible 
providers that do not decline participation, to create a sample of up to 40 providers.  

 
5 Once the final sample has been determined, providers will be notified and QAA will 
proceed with the review.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
© The Quality Assurance Agency for Higher Education 2024 
Registered charity numbers 1062746 and SC037786 
www.qaa.ac.uk  

https://www.qaa.ac.uk/news-events/news/qaa-receives-commission-to-review-pre-entry-courses-for-international-students
https://dqbengland.org.uk/

	29 February 2024

